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From:
Sent: 2024-10-08星期二 17:42:41
To: Shirley Ka Kei CHAN/PLAND <skkchan@pland.gov.hk>
Subject: A/NE-FTA/249 - Response the comments from the

Commissioner for Transport"
Attachment: Response the comments from the Commissioner for

Transport.pdf; DD52 LOT183 Swept Path.pdf

Dear Shirley

Attached “Response the comments from the Commissioner for Transport” for your record. (Supersede
the Email sent on October 2, 2024 12:53 PM)

Regards

Leo Wong


